
Minutes of the General Meeting of October 26, 2022 

 

• President Pam Williams called the meeting to order at 11:00 a.m. She 
welcomed back any returning snowbirds in the audience. 

• A brief business meeting of the Board followed. Board members in 
attendance were Pam Williams, Margie Barber, Norma Schellberg, Mary-
Lynn Dubray, Judi Fry, Bobbi Gordon, Mark Hester, and Dick Sussman. 
Absent were John Gelber and Janice Messer. 

• The minutes of the September 28, 2022 business meeting were approved. 
• Treasurer Margie Barber gave the Treasurer’s Report as of October 26, 

2022. Dues revenue is $1,000.00; Expenses are $359.86; leaving a balance 
of Revenue over Expenses of $640.14. 

• Pam announced that we have a few tickets available for the November 2nd 
“Meet and Greet” party. Anyone wishing to buy one or two for themselves 
and their partner/spouse should see Bobbi Gordon at the table in the back of 
the room. 

• Pam announced that dues for the 2023 membership year will be accepted as 
of now, and those who pay early will therefore have two extra months as QC 
Genealogy Club members. However, due to the November 2nd Social Event, 
and the upcoming holiday season, there will be no General Meetings in 
November and December. 

• Communication Chair Dick Sussman encouraged attendees to check out our 
club website for updates and news of coming events. 

• Pam introduced new Board member Judi Fry. She will serve as our Resource 
Chair. 

• Pam encouraged all attendees to look for an announcement of another Social 
Event after the first of the year to welcome back more of our snowbirds and 
any new members. 

• The meeting was adjourned at 11:10 a.m. 

QC Genealogy Club Education Chair Mary-Lynn Dubray introduced herself as our 
guest speaker for today. Her topic is: “Random Genealogy Tips: Loving the Leaves 
While Dodging the Rabbit Holes”. 


